
RESOLUTION  2016 - 16 

PLUMSTED MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING CHANGE ORDER # 1 TO T & 

M ASSOCIATES TO  PREPARE A TOPOGRAHICAL AERIAL MAPPING SURVEY IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO 

EXCEED $26,900 

WHEREAS, the Plumsted Municipal Utilities Authority (PMUA)  is in need of a Topographical Aerial 

Mapping Survey for the area proposed for the New Egypt Wastewater Collection and Treatment System 

; and 

WHEREAS, the aerial photography and flight was previously flown in the spring of 2015 under a separate 

agreement between the PMUA and Lennar, the Township’s designated Redeveloper for the PRRC; and  

WHEREAS, additional work is necessary to prepare a topographic map from the aerial photography for 

the service area for the proposed New Egypt Wastewater Collection and Treatment System; and 

WHEREAS, this work was not part of the original contract agreement with T & M Associates; and 

WHEREAS, T & M Associates has submitted a proposal to perform this work at a cost not to exceed 

$26,900; and 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, on the 17th day of November the PMUA authorized T & M Associates 

to perform the scope of services as set forth in their proposal in an amount not to exceed $26,900.00. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT, this approval is subject to June d. Madden, CMFO and Chief Financial 

Officer for Plumsted Township, having certified that said funds are available pursuant to the Interim 

Shared Services Agreement between the PMUA and the Township of Plumsted. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT a copy of this Resolution be forwarded to the Township Clerk, the 

PMUA Secretary, June d.   Madden and T and M Associates. 

CERTIFICATION 

I CERTIFY THAT THE FOREGOING Resolution was duly adopted by the Plumsted Municipal Utilities 

Authority at a meeting held on November 17, 2015 and memorialized at a meeting of the Plumsted 

Municipal Utilities Authority on December 15, 2015. 

                                                                                            _______________________________________ 
                                                                                            Nancy P. Hendrickson, Secretary 


